PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF EDISON TOWNSHIP





JENNIFER BLEVINS, Principal RENU MENDIRATTA, Asst. Principal NICHOLAS ZECCHINO, Asst. Principal MICHELLE KOWALESKI, Head Guidance Counselor MAIN OFFICE: 732-452-2870 GUIDANCE: 732-452-2881 FAX: 732-452-2876

May 18, 2020

Dear Woodrow Wilson Families:

I hope all of you are well and staying healthy. In order to prepare for students to drop off and collect their belongings from school, <u>6th and 7th grade students</u> were emailed a "School Closeout Survey". Some information found on this form requires direct knowledge from the student, so please fill out the form with your child by Thursday, May 21st.

This survey will help us determine if your child needs to come to the school to return school property and/or they need to enter the building to retrieve their personal belongings. Your child's district issued-device will be carried into the next grade so your child will keep the device over the summer. Once the form is completed, a schedule with detailed information about dropping off/ picking up materials will be sent to you (within 2-3 weeks). This schedule will ensure the safety of our students and staff by adhering to social distancing protocol.

WWMS Virtual Talent Show

Starting tonight, Monday, May 18th, everyday of the week, we will share our Virtual Talent Show with WWMS students, parents & staff at 7:00 PM. Parents and students will receive a link via Blackboard Messenger to watch the show. Block out an hour everyday to watch the talents of our students.

Each night, you will choose the top three performers. For that we need you to watch, vote, and help us decide the finalists for next round.

Voting will open immediately after the show and remain open for 90 min (that is, voting will start at 8:00 PM and close at 9:30 PM).

We also encourage you to reach out to your friends and family members to watch and enjoy.



I hope you and your family remain healthy and safe.

Be well, Mrs. Blevins